
 

 

November Newsletter Two’s  
Welcome cool weather, harvest fun and feasting with friends.  We are exploring the changing weather 

this month.   Who lives in my house is featured this month.   We will be counting how many windows, 

doors, rooms, people, and pets are in our home.   Brown as an Acorn by Molly Dingle shows us many  

brown objects everywhere.  Noah and his ark provide us with opportunities to share and learn 

together.  What sound does the animal make?  What colors is the animal? How does the animal 

move? We can move like that animal.  The CATCH program has throwing and catching a brown ball.  

We will be looking for the shape of a rectangle.  We begin learning about Prayer, God is always 

listening.  The Zipper Club is joined when we learn to zipper by ourselves. The choo-choo goes in the 

tunnel and up the tracks!  

Safety is reviewed.  Being safe at the store, school, and home are all important to us.  Buckle up, Get 

out stay out, 911, and My friend the Policeman are reviewed.  What should I do if I get lost?  Where 

do I live?  We will play with our Brown play dough. We are sharing the story of Jesus at the Temple.  

Helping at snack time encourages us to serve others.  I spy brown will be a fun game to play together.  

We continue using Scissors in the classroom.    We practice holding our crayon and tracing lines down 

like raindrops falling on the ground.  Our stories reflect our thoughts this month. Thanksgiving Is For 

Giving Thanks was written by Lamut and Sutherland. “5 Little Turkeys” is our counting song.  

We know all our friends names and we begin to get ready for our Feast with Friends.  Jesus had many 

friends, this month we read about Jesus Picks Disciples.  Our song “Friends, friends, 1 2 3 all my 

friends are here with me”, encourages us to recognize and play together with our friends at school.    

Our Thanksgiving Feasts will be held 11/20 and 11/2 . We will be joining our friends in the Three year 
old class and PreK class to give thanks to God for his blessings. Parents will be invited to come at the 
closing of the feast to hear songs we have prepared.  “Turkey in the Straw” is the perfect song for 
Harvest celebrations.  Our celebration is cooperative and the Two’s are taking dessert cookies to the 
feast. Oreos Candy Corn White frosting and chocolate chips:  Please sign up for supplies and to help us 
make these. Yum!  We will wear our Native American headdresses and sing our song together.  Jesus 
tells us he will make us fishers of men.  We will share his blessings with friends and family. 
 
Our outreach Project is Operation Yellow Ribbon Cookies for the Troops.  
Please sign up to help with supplies and helping us making 
reindeer cookies to send overseas. 
 

Fall Blessings,  

Mrs. Craft and Mrs. Craney and Mrs. Woltjen     


